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Memo 

 
To: Kaycee Hathaway, CDS 
 
From:  Holly Myers, Environmental Health Supervisor 
 
Date:  January 15, 2016 
 
RE:   BL-15-000017 Whitaker  
 
 
 
After reviewing this application the setback measurements for the well on the north parcel are evident 
but the location of the well on the south parcel is not marked on the maps.  In order for final approval of 
this application, Public Health requires a site plan be submitted showing the location and setback 
measurements of the well on the south parcel. 
 
If applicant has questions, contact Holly Duncan or Fiske Firebaugh at (509)962-7515. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


